On March 24, 2020, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Rules Committee of the Superior Court ("Rules Committee") adopted an interim order suspending the Minimum Continuing Legal Education ("MCLE") requirement set forth in Connecticut Practice Book Section 2-27A. At its annual meeting on June 26, 2020, the Judges of the Superior Court ("Judges") ordered that the suspension of the MCLE requirement shall extend for the entire calendar year 2020. The Judges additionally ordered that all CLE credits taken in 2020 shall apply in full towards an attorney's or authorized house counsel's 2021 requirement, even if the amount exceeds the two hour carryover cap provided for in Section 2-27A(c)(5). More information about MCLE is available at https://www.jud.ct.gov/MCLE/. The minutes of the Judges' annual meeting are available at https://www.jud.ct.gov/Committees/judges/JudgeAnnual_minutes_062620.pdf.

If you have any questions about this email or your MCLE status, you may reply to this email or contact the MCLE Commission at mcle@jud.ct.gov for additional information.